
 
7th June 2018 

 

To: Parents of Pupils in Years 1 to 6 
 
Dear Parents 

 

Junior School Summer Productions – Monday 2nd July 2018 
 
I am writing to inform you about the Junior School Summer Productions which will take place on Monday 2nd July. The 
performances will be held at St. Jude’s Church Hall, Woodborough Road, Nottingham NG3 5HE. The children have 
spent the summer term working incredibly hard on their shows, which are sure to provide an afternoon of unforgettable 
entertainment! 
 
Year 1 and 2’s performance of Whiz Wham Alakazam! will begin at 2.00pm. There will then be a short break for 
refreshments before Year 3-6’s performance of Through the Decades at around 2.30pm. All parents, family and friends 
are invited to both performances. Tickets are available on the door and will cost £5.00 (under 16s free). 
 
Please note the arrangements for the rest of the performance day: 
 
There will be no normal lessons on Monday 2nd July and teachers will be with the children at the hall. Children should 
be dropped off at St Jude’s Hall between 8.00am and 8.45am (not before please, as there will be no staff on duty). A 
packed lunch will be provided, however pupils should bring a snack and water. For anyone unable to attend the 
performance, pupils may be picked up from St Jude’s at the normal time of 3.30pm, otherwise they will be walked back 
to school for After School Club.  Please indicate on the slip below your arrangements for collecting your child at the end 
of the performance. 
 
Costumes: 
 
We would be very grateful if you would provide your child with a costume for their production. Years 1 and 2 will need to 
dress as wizards apart from the ice creatures who will need to wear shorts and t-shirts (light blue and white ideally plain 
no logos). 
 
Years 3 and 4 need to dress according to their character. If children are required to change costume, please note there 
will be nowhere private to change, so please try to coordinate costumes where possible. 
 
Please see some costume ideas for characters below. If you have any trouble with any costume, please feel free to 
contact Miss Purchase or Mr Thompson.  
 
Year 6 – wear what they would wear outside of school 
 
Top of the Pops/Newsreader/Euro Host can wear anything appropriate to present a TV programme. Potentially glitz 
and glam for Euro Host 
 
The Beatles/The Monkees – A suit/smart trousers and white shirt 

 
 
Football Commentator – sports wear 
 
Football Player – White shirt red shorts  
 
60s Dancers – Bright coloured clothes/miniskirts etc 



 
 
Astronauts – anything available in white/silver such as boots, gloves, helmet.  
 
ABBA – Anything white/blue/sequinned 

 
 
Star Wars Characters – Anything star wars related – (school has some light sabers) 
 
Punks – ripped tops, tartan, boots, band badges, leather, fake piercings and tattoos, spiked up hair 

 
 
Michael Jackson Thriller Characters – Anything zombie related 

 
 
Freddie Mercury – white top and trousers (or denim jeans). Fake moustache 
Queen/Oasis  - Jeans and a top 

 



 
 
Disney fan – Disney clothes/accessories if available. If not just normal clothes 
 
Spice Girls – Please search each spice girl individually or see picture. 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr D Thompson 
Head of Music 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
 
 
 

 
Junior School Summer Productions – Monday 2nd July at 2.00pm 

 
 

 
Child’s Name: 

  
Form: 

 

 
I acknowledge the above arrangements for the Junior School Summer Production on Monday 2nd July 2018.  
 
(Please delete as appropriate) 
* I shall be collecting my son/daughter from St Jude’s by 3.30pm 
 
* I would like my son/daughter to return to school where I will collect them from the After School Club. 
 
(I acknowledge the need for obedience and responsible behaviour on their part. I understand that there is some level of risk 
in every activity but that this will be managed to minimise the risks involved).  
 
 

 
Signed:  Date:  

 
 
 

Please return this slip to your child’s class teacher by Friday 15th June 2018 


